
 
 
 

  

NBS 2017, October 24–26 2017, Tallinn University, Estonia 

Instructions for Poster Presentations 

The submitted posters will be shown throughout the conference in Tallinn University 

grounds. You are asked to present your poster for the first time on 25th of October from 5.30 

to 6.30 PM and the second time on the 26th of October from 4.30 to 5.00 PM.  

Presenter will be expected to prepare a short (no more than 2-3 minutes long) overview of 

the subject. It should cover the main features of your work: goals, approach and results/key 

conclusions. Also be ready to answer to the questions. 

The poster must contain information such as the title, name and occupation of the presenter. 

The best configuration for poster is A0 (1189 x 841mm or 46.8 x 33.1in). Please keep in 

mind that the poster has to be readable from the distance of 2m. In addition, it is 

recommended to have introductory leaflets (A4) about your work. We provide all the 

fasteners for your poster. 

Presentations on the NBS 2017 website  

We encourage you to consider archiving your presentation. Doing so makes it publicly 

available and citeable by yourself and others. In addition, those interested can easily 

download it for later reference and it may provide increased visibility for your work (e.g. to 

those not attending the conference or who were there but missed it among the hundreds of 

others). To make the oral and poster presentations available the authors are requested to 

provide a PDF presentation file. 

Please note that all presentations will be placed on the NBS 2017 website following the 

meeting as a service to all delegates, unless the author requests NBS 2017 not to do so (in 

this case, please contact presentations@nbs2017.eu.  

To complement the poster presentation, authors are requested to provide a PDF 

presentation file (max 4 pages). It is necessary that you send the PDF of your Poster 

presentation to presentations@nbs2017.eu with Subject: Web poster presentation  (file 

P_presentors’ name). For security reasons we DO NOT accept archive files (.zip, .arc, .rar 

etc.). Please send your presentation file unpacked. 

Note: Please send files up to 24 MB. 

IMPORTANT: Your PDF presentations for the website are needed by 30 October in order to 

create a full materials of the conference. 

 

If you have any further questions regarding the event feel free to contact the Conference 

Secretariat (e-mail: info@nbs2017.eu ).  
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